
For those without water, please be sure to walk your property checking for leaks regulary, and turn off 

your meter if you find a leak. If you cannot locate your meter or can't get it turned off, you can call the 

main number, 903-572-3676 and someone will assist you. Due to high call volume, if you can't get 

through and have an emergency you can text ONLY to 903-563-4536 and someone will get back to you 

as soon as possible. 

Please shut off all faucets at this time as we try to restore the system. This could take from several hours 

to several days to return to complete pressure and function. Also, please remember as you begin to 

receive water we are still under a boil order until a rescind notice is sent out. 

 


